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To whom it may concern
 
I am wanting to ensure you look very carefully at this issue
 
I am a registered nurse currently working in General Practice with
previous experience in aged care.
 
Ive seen many tragic situations and strongly believe in End of Life
Choices, including the possibility of Voluntary Assisted Dying,
Euthanasia.
 
I could detail some of the long painful deaths Ive seen but Im sure
you have this information.
 
There are many benefits from psychosocial not to financial.
 
PLEASE allow educated choices!
 
regards
 
Louise Barnes
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